From: robnsuel@comcast.net

To: Jeff Watson
Subject: short plat--lot 18
Date: Wednesday, November 03, 2010 10:55:02 AM

Mr. Watson, It has been brought to our attention that there are some dealings going
on in regards to plai -n/beautiful short plat ST - 10- 00012. We own lot 3 and it has
come to our attention that there are concerns on the resteration of lot 10A, known as
lot 18. When we purchased our lot we were advised that nothiing would be built, no
equipment to be stored, therefore preserving the value of our property. Thank you for
your attention to this matter.

Signed, Robin and Susan Peterson

robnsuel@comcast.net
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